	Desert Southwest Chanter	Chanter Office &	Northern Arizona Banjon	Southorn Oxizona Bonion	Couplean Noved- B!-
		Phoenix, AZ 85000			**************************************
۰			928.771.9257 p	520.322.6601 p	702.248.2770 p
		10100.020.00	100 100 100 100 100 100 100 100 100 100	500005005	762.249.2371 h
		SHOW SHOW CHARK	888 331 8883 b. 400 771 0257 s.	E38 955 8897 }	रिति व्यक्ति विरोत

Sample Czar, Inc. P.O. Box 36156 Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

Dear Friends at Sample Czar, Inc.,

extremely important as we strive to create a world free of MS through efforts to discover the cause, advance therapies and ultimately find a cure for this disease. The National MS Society funds more MS research, provides more services to people with MS, offers professional education, and furthers more advocacy efforts than any other MS organization in the world. All of the Society's research efforts and programs and services are made possible by direct support from private donors, corporations, and foundations.

Currently, the Society invests more than \$4.5 million in critical MS research investigations locally. In fact, the National MS Society is the largest private sponsor of MS research in the world, spending approximately \$50 million annually to support hundreds of MS research grants and training fellowships. Since the Society's founding in 1946 its cumulative investment in research has reached over \$868 million.

While the Society continues to search for a cure, your support also helps the Southern California & Nevada Chapter to provide vital programs and services for people with MS and their loved ones living in our local communities. These programs and services include emotional support groups, peer counseling, therapeutic exercise programs, educational and independent living programs, as well as financial assistance for durable medical equipment, respite care and information and referral services.

Your support greatly impacts the lives of the 20,000 people living with MS in our local communities in Southern and Central California and Nevada and the 140,000 family members and friends who love them. We are people who want to do something about MS NOW! Join the movement at www.nationalMSsociety.org/cal.

Sincerely,

T 11 TZ C

Juli Kaufer

Julie Kaufer Chapter President

P.S. THIS IS YOUR RECEIPT! Under IRS regulations, your total contribution is 100% tax deductible, because you received no tangible benefit in exchange for your gift. Our Federal IRS identification number is 95-1727656.



National Multiple Sclerosis Society Southern California & Nevada Chapter

May 5, 2016

Sample Czar, Inc. P.O. Box 36156 Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

Dear Friends at Sample Czar, Inc.,

On behalf of the National Multiple Sclerosis Society, Southern California & Nevada Chapter, please accept my sincerest thanks for your contribution of \$200 received on 4/25/2016. Your personal support of the Society is extremely important as we strive to create a world free of MS through efforts to discover the cause, advance therapies and ultimately find a cure for this disease. The National MS Society funds more MS research, provides more services to people with MS, offers professional education, and furthers more advocacy efforts than any other MS organization in the world. All of the Society's research efforts and programs and services are made possible by direct support from private donors, corporations, and foundations.

Currently, the Society invests more than \$4.5 million in critical MS research investigations locally. In fact, the National MS Society is the largest private sponsor of MS research in the world, spending approximately \$50 million annually to support hundreds of MS research grants and training fellowships. Since the Society's founding in 1946 its cumulative investment in research has reached over \$868 million.

While the Society continues to search for a cure, your support also helps the Southern California & Nevada Chapter to provide vital programs and services for people with MS and their loved ones living in our local communities. These programs and services include emotional support groups, peer counseling, therapeutic exercise programs, educational and independent living programs, as well as financial assistance for durable medical equipment, respite care and information and referral services.

Your support greatly impacts the lives of the 20,000 people living with MS in our local communities in Southern and Central California and Nevada and the 140,000 family members and friends who love them. We are people who want to do something about MS NOW! Join the movement at www.nationalMSsociety.org/cal.

Sincerely,

Julie Kaufer

Chapter President

Julie Kaufer

P.S. THIS IS YOUR RECEIPT! Under IRS regulations, your total contribution is 100% tax deductible, because you received no tangible benefit in exchange for your gift. Our Federal IRS identification number is 95-1727656.



LOS ANGELES LGBT CENTER

McDonald / Wright Building 1625 N. Schrader Boulevard Los Angeles, CA 90028

T: 323-993-7400

lalgbtcenter.org

f /lalgbtcenter
p#lalgbtcenter

April 25, 2016

Sample Czar, Inc. 1850 Industrial St Apt 514 Los Angeles, CA 90021-1263

Dear Friend,

Thank you for your recent gift of \$200.00 on April 13, 2016. Just as our clients depend on us, we depend on donors like **YOU** to fund work that isn't fully funded by grants, especially social services, civil rights advocacy and many of the innovative initiatives for which we are known.

Your donation allows the Los Angeles LGBT Center to build a better world for LGBT people – one person at a time.

- Did you know we are one of the nation's largest and most experienced providers of LGBT health and mental healthcare? We help LGBT people lead healthier, happier lives by keeping their minds and bodies well.
- Did you know we fight to advance civil rights and freedoms for LGBT people domestically and internationally through education, advocacy and community organizing? We are leading efforts to help end anti-LGBT bigotry in schools and even the thought of suicide among LGBT students.
- Did you know we are ranked as the #1 local LGBT nonprofit in the nation by Guidestar? We are a lean, efficient operation that has earned a 4-star Charity Navigator rating for five consecutive years.

When you give to the Los Angeles LGBT Center you join a diverse cadre of donors all united around a core belief that LGBT people have a fundamental right to be healthy, equal and complete members of society.

On behalf of the entire Los Angeles LGBT Center staff, volunteers, and the thousands of clients we serve each year, thank you for your support.

Kara Steffen

incerely,

Director of Development Operations

P.S. Connect with us on Facebook @LALGBTCenter!

For your tax records, the Los Angeles LGBT Center is a registered 501(c)(3) tax-exempt organization, and our Federal identification number is 95-3567895. No goods or services were provided as a result of this donation.

Dukeuniversity

Sample Czar Inc 1850 Industrial Street # 514 Los Angeles CA 90021-1263 Thank you! This is your tax receipt.

Dear Sample Czar Inc,

Thank you for your kind gift of \$250.00, which was processed for April 26, 2016. Philanthropic support makes a tremendous difference at Duke, helping to further the University's commitment to excellence in teaching, research, service and patient care. On behalf of the many people who benefit from your generosity, we thank you.

Your gift distribution:

Fuqua School of Business Annual Fund 1131006

250.00

Duke University contact information:

Alumni and Development Records Duke University Box 90581 Durham, NC 27708-0581 Phone: (919) 684-2338

Fax: (919) 684-8527

Email: gifts2duke@duke.edu Web: giving.duke.edu/waystogive

Please retain this document for tax filing purposes.

Unless otherwise indicated above, no substantial donor benefits were associated with this gift.

This reference information may be necessary for any inquiries you make with us: Entity ID 794486
Gift ID 5772376



3540 East 31st Street, Suite 3 Tulsa, Oklahoma 74135 918-749-8378 www.hopetesting.org

Board of Directors

Executive Committee:

Jeffrey Zumwalt

Jack Brown, JD

Cathy Kranz, Pharm. D.

Jeffrey Pounds

Board Members:

Mark Argo, DDS

Heather Bell, DO

Jeff Burdge

Caitlin Huggins

Youssef Mhemedi

David Nelson

Lauren Powell

James Scholl

Emily Shunatona

Bruce Sorrell

Johnny Stephens, Pharm. D.

Advisory Board

Greg Gray, DO

Deborah Jenkins, MD

Miya Lewis

John Madden

Richard Sims

Michael Smith, ID

Carol Tandy

Cathlene Wiedenhoeft

Andrew Williams, JD

Sherri Wise

Jon Worthington

Executive Director

Kathy L. Williams, PhD

Key Supporters

Oklahoma State Department Of Health

George Kaiser Family Foundation

Gilead Sciences, Inc.

Flint Family Foundation

Community of HOPE

Anne & Henry Zarrow Foundation

Sharna & Irvin Frank Foundation

Broadway Cares Equity Fights AIDS

Maxine & Jack Zarrow Family

Foundation

Osteopathic Founders Foundation

Charles & Lynn Schusterman

Family Foundation

The Gelvin Foundation

Frank Family Foundation

Health Outreach Prevention Education, Inc. is a not-for-profit agency and has been deemed a 501 (c)(3) organization by the Internal Revenue Service. All donations are tax deductible as allowable by law.

May 18, 2016

Sample Czar Inc. PO Box 36156 Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

Dear Sample Czar, Inc.,

On behalf of the Board of Directors and staff of Health Outreach Prevention Education, Inc., thank you for your generous donation of \$200.00 dated 04/08/2016 (facp donation per paul white).

Your support will make a remarkable difference in H.O.P.E.'s ability to reach its 2016 overall goals to increase its collaborative partnerships by 20 and reach an estimated 9,000 newly identified clients.

With your donation, H.O.P.E. is able to provide comprehensive and compassionate prevention education, prevention and harm reduction supplies, counseling, testing and, referral services to those most at risk for HIV, STD, and Hepatitis C in the greater Tulsa community and 26 surrounding counties.

I greatly appreciate your support.

Ullian In

Kathy L. Williams, PhD **Executive Director**

kathy@hopetesting.org

918-688-5022 (cell)





Thank you for helping feed a hungry child!

Sample Czar Inc. PO Box 36156 Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

March 23, 2016

Dear Friends,

You are an answer to prayer. Your recent gift of \$100.00 helped reach out to suffering families in a desperate hour of need all around the world. Thank you. Right now, so many parents around the world are without work and filled with worry. These struggling families ask and pray, "How will we put food on the table? How will I feed my children?" These are the questions and prayers you help answer.

The food that friends like you helped place on a suffering family's table acts as a bridge to a more hopeful tomorrow. It reminds a hungry child that all is not lost . . . that someone cares. Thank you for being so considerate and may God bless you richly, both now and always.

Until no child goes to bed hungry,

J.C. Watts Jr.

President and Chief Executive Officer

P.S. If you would like to send another gift today to feed more hungry children, please use the enclosed reply form and envelope.

333 N. Meridian Ave. • Oklahoma City, OK 73107-6507 • 1-800-627-4556 • www.feedthechildren.org



Since 1977, serving the people of North Carolina affected by bleeding disorders.

260 Town Hall Drive Suite A

Morrisville, NC 27560

Toll free: 800-990-5557 Local: 919-319-0014 Fax: 919-319-0016

www.hemophilia-nc.org

Executive Director Charlene Cowell

Manager of Operations Karyn Davis

> Program Manager Gillian Schultz

> > Administrative Coordinator Jamie Strom

Board of Directors 2015-2016

Steven Peretti, PhD President

Michael Hoernlein Treasurer

> Dylan Clark Reid Coleman

Steven Humes, MM, MPH
Matthew Igelman

Matthew Igelman Advocacy Chair

> Warren Ingram Amy Shair Miller

> > Zack Strange Leroy Taylor

Luke Waller, MBA, HCM

March 4, 2016

Sample Czar Inc PO Box 36156 Los Angeles, CA 90036

Dear Sample Czar Inc,

We would like to thank you very much for your generous contribution of \$100.00 and continued support.

Contributions are used to continue our educational and emotional support programs for the bleeding disorders community at large. Some of our accomplishments include educational retreats and peer support programs for families, men, women, teens, and the Latino community. In addition, we provide support for children at summer camp and provide critical emergency financial support.

Our goal is to continue to promote opportunities for improving the quality of life for persons with hemophilia and all bleeding disorders. We thank you for being a part of making this goal a reality.

On behalf of Hemophilia of North Carolina's Executive Board and the entire community we serve, we thank you once again for your generous support.

Sincerely,

Charlene Cowell

Charlene Cowell Executive Director

Federal Tax ID#: 56-1273974

Hemophilia of North Carolina certifies that no goods were received in exchange for this gift. Please keep this as a record of your donation for tax purposes.

A proud member of



Trank you!



Sample Czar Inc PO Box 36156 Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

հրդակայիկնիիիիկրկակիրգիրկրդոկնորակիլիոն

Dear Red Cross Supporter,

Thank you. The American Red Cross is very grateful for your generous gift of \$100.00 on March 10, 2016 to Where It's Needed Most.

A copy of your tax receipt information is below.

The humanitarian efforts of the Red Cross provide comfort and hope to so many during their times of need. Thank you for your commitment to this critically important work. Our mission depends on the support and compassion of donors like you.

Your questions and feedback are very important to us. Please feel free to contact us at redcross.org or call 1-800-RED CROSS (1-800-733-2767).

On behalf of those we serve, thank you for standing with us.

Sincerely,

Gail McGovern

President and CEO, American Red Cross

P.S. Did you know that many employers match gifts from their employees? You can visit redcross.org/matching to view a list of participating companies.

TAX RECEIPT IS AT THE BOTTOM OF THE PAGE.

Please keep this page for tax purposes

As required by IRS regulations, we provide the following information: The American Red Cross is a 501(c)(3) not for profit organization. Our federal tax identification number is 53-0196605. As no goods or services have been provided in connection with this gift, the full amount is deductible to

the fullest extent provided by law.

Donation Total:

\$100.00

Donation Date:

March 10, 2016

Designation:

Where It's Needed Most

Member ID:

67835568



March 22, 2016

Sample Czar Inc. Mr. Douglas Lowell PO Box 36156 Los Angeles, CA 90036

Dear Mr. Lowell,

On behalf of the IBD Support Foundation and the patients and families we serve, I would like to thank you for your generous contribution of \$300.00 for the IBD Support Foundation's Evening of Inspiration – celebrating a decade of service.

As a non-profit organization whose mission is to improve the lives of patients with Inflammatory Bowel Disease, we depend on support such as yours to be able to offer our quality services for those who turn to us for help. Your donation truly makes a difference.

Wishing you the very best of health.

Sincerely,

Marci Reiss President

IBD Support Foundation

PLEASE RETAIN THIS LETTER/RECEIPT FOR YOUR RECORDS.

Thank you!

Amount: \$300.00

No goods or services were received in return for this contribution.

Federal Tax ID number 20-8123939

March 21, 2016

Dear Sample CZAR Inc.,

Thank you for your generous donation to SisterLove, Inc.

Your tax deductible contribution of \$25.00 is much needed and greatly appreciated. It allows us to continue to further help those in need. For your convenience, we would like to provide you with our tax identification number - 58-2016070. Again, thank you for your support.

Sincerely,

John Crawford Administrative Officer SisterLove, Inc.



Making Cancer History®

March 22, 2016

Development Office T 713-792-3450 Unit 0705 P.O. Box 301439 Houston, Texas 77230-1439

Sample Crzar Inc. P.O. Box 36156 Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

Dear Friends:

On behalf of The University of Texas MD Anderson Cancer Center, where every donation puts us one step closer to ending cancer, thank you for your gift to the Annual Fund. We would not have the flexibility to meet the rapidly growing needs of our patients or to pursue promising research opportunities without support from caring individuals like you.

For more than 70 years, MD Anderson has led the way in numerous advances in technology and patient care. Remarkable progress is being made in research, prevention and innovative therapies. This would not be possible without support from generous donors, like you, who embrace our mission.

Thank you for your contribution and for joining us in the fight to end cancer.

Sincerely,

Patrick B. Mulvey

Vice President for Development

Law B. Mully

PBM/mon

PLEASE RETAIN FOR YOUR RECORDS

This information is provided to you in compliance with the Budget Reconciliation Act of 1993 and IRS Regulations. No goods or services were given to the donor in exchange for the donation.

Date Received: 3/7/2016 Gift Amount: \$200.00 ID Number: 0000895482 Annual Fund FY 2016



National **Multiple Sclerosis** Society North Florida Chapter

National Multiple Sclerosis Society North Florida Chapter 8940 Western Way Suite 16 Jacksonville, FL 32256 Tel: (904)332-6810 Fax: (904)332-0898 msnorfla@nmss.org www.nationalmssociety.org/fln

Chair

Mike Ammiano

May 9, 2016

Immediate Past Chair Harold Tool

Sample Czar, Inc

Dan Baker

PO Box 36156

Lisa Balter

Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

JP Chipps

Dear Friends:

Julia Edmonston

Thank you for your contribution of \$100.00 to support the National MS Society, North Florida Chapter. Your gift helps support cutting-edge research, advocacy efforts for disability rights,

Dan Glod

Jane Estes

makes MS therapies more affordable and accessible, and provides services to help people with MS

move forward in their lives.

Tim Hawes Erik Henderson

Please know how much your gift means to the 3,500 people living with MS and their

families living in North Florida. Multiple Sclerosis is a chronic, unpredictable neurological disease that affects the central nervous system. Most people with MS are diagnosed between the ages of

20 and 50, but the physical and emotional effects can last a lifetime.

Keith Lechwar

Lince Jacob

Together we are changing the world for people affected by MS.

Josh McGraw

Tom Mackin

Since no goods or services were exchanged for your donation, the entire amount is tax-deductible Please retain this letter for your tax records.

Margee Michaelis

Pete Mitchell

Sincerely, Mitchell Owens

Walt Pfeil

orrina Steiger Madrid

Chapter President **Bruce Reid**

Kalina Sanders, M.D.

Will Schaet

P.S. Planning a gift as part of one's overall estate and financial plans can help ensure that the Society's mission continues for years to come. For more information on planned giving, please

visit our chapter website or contact the chapter office.

Thomas Snyder, M.D. Walter Steele

Tom Mackin

Tom Wade

Iris Young

Early and ongoing treatment with an FDA-approved therapy can make a difference for people living with multiple sclerosis. Lean about your options by talking to your health care professional and contacting the National Multiple Sclerosis Society at 1-800-344-4867.

Chapter President Corrina Steiger Madrid



National Multiple Sclerosis Society

Colorado-Wyoming Chapter

May 3, 2016

Sample Czar Inc 1850 Industrial St Apt 514 Los Angeles, CA 90021-1263

Dear Friends,

Together we are more powerful than the challenges of MS.

Thank you for your generous support of the Colorado-Wyoming Chapter of The National MS Society, including your most recent gift of \$100. Your passion for a world free of MS is fueling progress.

Your support has forever transformed the pace of MS research progress – accelerating breakthroughs that will change the lives and end MS forever. There is more promising research in the pipeline than ever before. We are seeing progress around myelin repair, our understanding of the causes of MS, and new treatment options for relapsingremitting and progressive MS, to name a few!

Thank you for helping to ensure that this groundbreaking momentum continues and that people with MS can live their best lives. You are a leader in the MS movement. If you would like to learn more about our programs and services or to locate MS resources in your community, visit www.cureMSco-wy.org or call 800-FightMS (800-344-4867).

Sincerely,

Carrie H. Nolan

President

Can H. Volu

www.co-wymatchinggifts.org.

P.S. Double your impact! Will your company match your gift? For more information, visit

The National MS Society is a 501 (c)(3) non-profit organization. Your contribution is tax deductible to the extent permitted by law. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your contribution. Our tax identification number is 84-0412595.

Executive Committee

Travis White, Board Chair Travis White Communications

Kyle Ocasek, Immediate Past Chair Point B

Jason Sibley, Treasurer RSM US LLP

Deborah L. O'Neil, J.D., CFP(r), CLU, Secretary Assured Equity Management

Carl Berglind **Envision Healthcare**

Carin Knickel ConocoPhillips (retired)

Brandt Wilkins Wet Paint Communications

Carrie H. Nolan, President

Emeritus Trustees: George P. Garmany, M.D. Ralph Holden David Lord Janet Savage

Resources and Services

Comprehensive expert knowledge and advocacy to assist and empower people affected by MS to live their best lives

Research

Ensuring that the best and most promising research is funded

Events in 2016

To fuel resources and research

April, May, June and September

Bike MS June and August

Hike MS July MuckFest MS

July On the Move Luncheon

September

Dinner of Champions, Northern Colorado September

900 S. Broadway, Suite 250 Denver CO 80209 tel+ 303-698-7400 / 1-800-344-4867

fax + 303- 698-7421 cureMSco-wy.org

BRAIN INJURY NETWORK

May 22, 2016

Brain Injury Network PO Box 9276 Santa Rosa, CA 95405

Douglas Lowell
Chief Executive Officer
Sample Czar
1850 Industrial St., #514
Los Angeles, California
90021

Dear Mr. Lowell,

On behalf of the Brain Injury Network I would like to thank you for your recent donation of \$600 to our nonprofit agency. We could not do our work without supporters like you!

The Brain Injury Network is a peer support organization for people who have sustained acquired brain injuries from such causes as aneurysm, hypoxia, illness, stroke, toxin, trauma (TBI), or tumor. Everyone on our Board of Directors is a survivor of some kind of acquired brain injury. Our Board meets quarterly to decide on our policies and direction.

We find that the basic human safety-net needs of people with brain injuries are important for their health and general well-being, indeed, sometimes their very survival. These needs include food, shelter, and access to medical care. We emphasize this on our website.

We operate online private, vetted, and moderated peer support social communities. We publish advocacy statements to educate the public



June 17, 2016

Mr. Don Lowell / Sample Czar, Inc. PO BOX 36156 Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

Dear Mr. Lowell.

Thank you for your gift to Lowcountry AIDS Services (LAS). Your contribution helps LAS continue to serve its mission to enhance the quality of life for those affected by HIV and AIDS in our community.

As we near 25 years as the only organization in the Lowcountry dedicated to enhancing the quality of life for persons living with HIV/AIDS and to providing HIV prevention resources and programs for schools, churches, community organizations, and the workplace, we celebrate the contributions of our generous donors like you.

We understand that everyone gives for their own reasons and we honor your generosity and commitment to this important cause. We strive to be the best stewards possible of your contributions and we are proud of how much we can accomplish with your support and the support of others like you throughout the year.

I would love the opportunity to share with you the difference that you help us achieve through your giving. Please call me at (843) 747-2273 or email me at jkirk@aids-services.com.

Once again, from everyone here at Lowcountry AIDS Services, thank you for your generosity and dedication to our mission.

Sincerely,

Jason Kirk

Director of Development

We hereby acknowledge that no goods or services were exchanged against this donation. With your donation, we were able to provide life-saving services to people affected by HIV/AIDS. Please retain this record for tax deduction benefits on your contribution as permitted by the law. We sincerely hope, you will also continue to support our organization in the near future. Thank you once again.

b sory for the delay in acknowledgement!

Donation Date

: 04/11/2016

Reference

: 6145

Amount

: \$200.00

Appeal Gift : Annual Fund

: Annual Fund Gift

Amount : \$200.00

Year to Date Donations

: \$200.00

Dear Mr. Douglas Lowell,.

Thank you ever so much for your gentrous donation to the Brain Injury Network. Your contribution will help as provide assistance in multiple ways to Brain clywed individuals worldwide.

Sincerely, Lee Spitzer, BIN secretary



June 17, 2016

Mr. Tom Ellis Sample Czar Inc. 1850 Industrial Street, Apt. #514 Los Angeles, CA 90021

Dear Mr. Ellis,

Thank you for your generous donation of \$100.00 to the Melanoma Research Foundation (MRF).

The melanoma community is experiencing a time of stark contrasts. We have seen six new drugs approved in the past three years, and optimism is at an all-time high. At the same time, diagnoses are growing at an epidemic rate and is one of the fastest growing cancers worldwide. This year, nearly 80,000 people in the United States will learn they have melanoma. That's the entire population of Somerville, Massachusetts. Or Troy, Michigan. Or Buena Park, California. Imagine an entire town—mothers, fathers, children, friends and lovers—all diagnosed with the deadliest form of skin cancer.

In times of change, the right investment to the right effort can make a tremendous difference. Your donation now has a clear and undeniable impact on real people. The critical funds raised help the Melanoma Research Foundation increase research grants, support patients and their families, and educate the general public about this deadly disease. With your help, the MRF has been able to support several new distinct initiatives including pediatric, mucosal and CURE OM, an initiative formed to address and fund ocular melanoma.

This progress is made possible by donations like yours.

Working with you, our voice continues to grow. Thank you for your continued support. If you have any questions about your contribution, please contact us at 202-347-9675.

Sincerely,

Timothy Turnham Executive Director

Your donation is tax deductible to the fullest extent of the law, as no goods or services were exchanged. The MRF is a 501(c)(3) organization, tax ID number is 76-0514428.







June 23, 2016

Sample Czar Inc PO Box 36156 Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

Dear Friends:

On behalf of the thousands of animals we proudly serve annually, thank you for your donation of \$100.00 per Reva Zanetti, received on June 23, 2016. Your support means so much to us. Because of you, we can continue to provide a warm, safe and nurturing temporary home for the animals at our shelter until their forever home is found.

We are so fortunate to have you as a donor. Thank you for investing in our organization. Your generous gift will go to good use and will make a big difference in the lives of the animals we serve. Your donation helps us to continue to provide food, shelter, medical care, spay/neuter services, foster care and adoptions outreach for our animals.

In the second half of 2015 we began implementing shelter intervention programs to prevent loving pet owners from having to give up their animal to the shelter. Thanks to these programs, in just a short period of time, we saw a 13% decrease in our intake numbers! In addition, in 2015 we had a 75% live release rate, which is a 5% increase over 2014. This number includes adoptions, lost pets reunited with their owners, and transfers to rescue groups. All of this is possible thanks to our generous friends like you! And we will work hard to continue reducing our intake, while also saving more lives!

The Humane Society of Harford County is not part of Harford County Government or the Humane Society of the United States. We are an independent nonprofit organization that relies on the support of the community.

All it takes is one person to make a difference in a shelter animal's life. Today, that person is you! On behalf of all the animals in our care, thank you so much for your support. We couldn't continue our work without you.

We verify that no goods or services were sent in return for this contribution. This letter will serve as an official tax receipt of your donation. Your gift is tax deductible to the fullest extent of the law.

Gratefully,

Jen Swanson

Executive Director

Jen Swanfon

T946-2016

Uniting Pets and People Since 1946
 2208 Connolly Road Fallston, MD 21047
 410-836-1090 FAX: 410-877-3788

www.harfordshelter.org



July 7, 2016

Sample Czar PO BOX 36156 Los Angeles, California 90036-0156

Dear Friends,

Thank you for your donation to Big Brothers Big Sisters of America. Your generosity and continued support help our over 300 affiliates across the country make a positive difference in the lives of thousands of children.

Through Big Brothers Big Sisters, we know the children we serve are:

- 52% less likely to skip school
- 46% less likely to begin using illegal drugs
- 27% less likely to begin using alcohol

As a strong supporter of Big Brothers Big Sisters of America, your contributions are important to our success. On behalf of the children we serve each year, we appreciate your commitment to our mission.

Sincerely,

Pam Iorio

President & CEO

Pe Soin

Big Brothers Big Sisters of America Gift Receipt

Date Received: 6/20/2016 Gift ID: 2016-1659

Recognition Name: "Sample Czar"

Designation	Gift Amount	1207
BBBSA National Office	\$100.00	

Please call Big Brothers Big Sisters of America at 813.720.8778 if you have questions regarding this gift. No goods or services were provided in exchange for this contribution. Big Brothers Big Sisters of America is an exempt organization as described in Section 501(c)3 of the Internal Revenue Code, EIN #23-1365190.

2202 N. Westshore Blvd. Suite 455 Tampa, Florida 33607 813.720.8778

BigBrothersBigSisters.org

July 11, 2016

Sample Czar Inc. 1850 Industrial St Apt 514 Los Angeles, CA 90021-1263

Dear Manager,

Thank you for being a hero for lung cancer. You may not be able to scale walls or soar through the sky like the heroes from storybooks and movie screens, but your superpowers are no less awe-inspiring. Your generosity is saving lives and changing the future. True heroes make the world a better place, and we want you to know that **you** are making this world a better place for all those touched by lung cancer.

Because of your FACP donation per Mary Henningfield of \$100.00 on June 3, 2016, thousands of patients are able to receive the education materials they need to make sense of their diagnosis, learn about their treatment options, and feel empowered throughout their lung cancer journey.

Your kindness is helping us fund over \$1.2 million of groundbreaking research in 2016, including two new grant programs focused on stopping the spread of the disease and removing barriers to clinical trials. This research will save lives, and it's made possible because of you.

You are helping over 15,000 people connect at over 40 fundraising events across the country. Not only are you making it possible to raise awareness and educate others about lung cancer, you are giving patients, survivors, caregivers, and loved ones a place to find courage and strength, and pay tribute to their own lung cancer heroes.

You are helping to save lives. You are giving people hope. You are having an impact.

And that makes you a hero in our book.

With heartfelt thanks,

Sherie L. Reinders Chief Operating Officer

PS – Interested in doing more to help double lung cancer survival? Contact us at 608.833.7905 or email us at info@freetobreathe.org for more opportunities.

For your tax records, no goods or services were received in exchange for this contribution.





801 18th Street NW Washington DC 20006-3517 (0) 202.872.1300 (TTY) 202.416.7622 (F) 202.785.4452 www.pva.org

Chartered by the Congress of the United States

July 11, 2016

Sample Czar Inc PO Box 36156 Los Angeles, CA 90036

Dear Sample Czar Inc:

I write many thank you letters, and taking a few minutes to thank a friend who makes PVA's programs and services possible is always a pleasure.

Perhaps the best way I can thank you for your recent gift of \$100.00 is to tell you what your gift does. Your support helps restore the lives of veterans who are paralyzed by spinal cord injury or disease, men and women who have given far more in service to our country than they ever bargained for.

Your care and support makes great things possible for PVA members and many other Americans with disabilities. I hope that you will continue to share in our triumphs, for they are yours as much as ours. Thank you again for being a true friend to America's Paralyzed Veterans.

Sincerely,

Sherman Gillums, Jr.

Acting Executive Director

Please note: In response to Internal Revenue Service requirements, we provided no goods or services in return for your gift. This letter should be retained for your tax records.





Life. Giving. Breakthroughs.

OUR CAMPAIGN FOR THE FUTURE OF MEDICINE

June 23, 2016

Mr. Douglas Lowell Sample Czar, Inc. P.O. Box 36156 Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

Dear Mr. Lowell:

Thank you for your gift of \$100 to the President's Fund recorded on June 21, 2016. We have recorded your contribution in honor of Eileen J. Furze.

When your generosity meets the passion and dedication of our staff, there is no limit to what Brigham and Women's Hospital can accomplish in advancing healthcare. Thank you for supporting programs here that have the potential to transform the future of medicine. We are honored to count you as a partner in our life-changing and life-saving work.

Our patients and their families are at the heart of everything we do. They keep us focused on our work to provide powerful healing, tackle the world's toughest medical challenges, and train the next generation of medical pioneers. As we continue our hospitals' mission to enhance patient care and accelerate research, we are grateful for everything you do to make it all possible.

Sincerely,

Susan E. Rapple

Senior Vice President and Chief Development Officer

In accordance with IRS regulations, no goods or services were given, in whole or in part, in consideration of this donation. This letter will serve as your receipt if you plan to itemize deductions on your tax return.





Johnson County Interfaith Hospitality Network, Inc.

6315 W. 110th St. Overland Park, KS 66211 JoCoIHN@sbcglobal.net • www.JoCoIHN.org • 913-345-2121

June 28, 2016

Sample Czar Inc. P.O. Box 36156 Los Angeles, CA 90036

Greetings:

Thank you very much for your recent donation in the amount of \$100.00. We are very grateful for your support of the Johnson County Interfaith Hospitality Network and the homeless families we serve.

Johnson County Interfaith Hospitality Network provides families compassionate assistance by offering housing, food and social services through our network of interfaith congregations and organizations. To date we have provided 40,993 bed nights, 122,979 meals to 570 individuals, 342 of them being children. Our program strives to enable families who are in crisis an opportunity to stabilize and regain housing.

Your charitable contribution continues to further the mission of IHN as we empower homeless families by engaging people of faith. Thank you very much for your gift to the Network. You are truly making a difference in the lives of homeless families in our community.

Sincerely,

Vicki L. Dercher, MSW, LSCSW

Executive Director

CC: Linda Stinnett

Johnson County Interfaith Hospitality Network, Inc. is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization, Federal Tax ID 20-0118693.

No goods or services were received in consideration of this gift.

A Community Response for Homeless Families

For Matthew and Steven



Twin to Twin Transfusion Syndrome Foundation

Connecting the World to Fight Twin to TwinTransfusion Syndrome
411 Longbeach Parkway Bay Village, Ohio 44140 USA tttsfoundation.org 800-815-9211

July 2016

Sample Czar Inc. PO Box 36156 La, CA 90036

Dear Sample Czar,

Thank you for your 2016 donation of \$ 100.00 to the Twin to Twin Transfusion Syndrome Foundation .

We could not continue in the mission of our foundation without the generosity of people like you. Thank you for your compassion to give back and help others in crisis. This donation has truly made a difference.

God bless you and all of your family.

Most sincerely,

alue B, Slaman

Alice B. Slaman
Board member
The Twin to Twin Transfusion Syndrome Foundation
No goods or services were exchanged for this donation.
Tax ID# 34-1740578



Sample Czar, Inc. P. O. Box 36156 Los Angeles CA 90036 Thank you! This is your tax receipt.

Dear Sample Czar, Inc.,

Thank you for your kind gift of \$250.00, which was processed for July 22, 2016. Philanthropic support makes a tremendous difference at Duke, helping to further the University's commitment to excellence in teaching, research, service and patient care. On behalf of the many people who benefit from your generosity, we thank you.

IRS guidelines regarding charitable deductions presently indicate that if seating priority for an athletic event held at Duke's campus is accepted as a direct result of a gift, the donor's gift shall be deductible at 80% of the amount contributed. All other benefits are of an amount which should not reduce the value of the gift.

Your gift distribution:

Iron Dukes Fund 3982800

250.00

Duke University contact information:

Alumni and Development Records Duke University Box 90581 Durham, NC 27708-0581 Phone: (919) 684-2338

Fax: (919) 684-8527 Email: gifts2duke@duke.edu Web: giving.duke.edu/waystogive

Please retain this document for tax filing purposes.

Unless otherwise indicated above, no substantial donor benefits were associated with this gift.

This reference information may be necessary for any inquiries you make with us: Entity ID 794486
Gift ID 5807213